
      
                 

Reporting a positive test result of Covid-19 for your child 

  

During the school day  
Please telephone the school office immediately.  

  

During an evening, weekend or school holiday  
Please email:  

head@whixall.shropshire.sch.uk 
  

Reporting a positive test result of Covid-19 for a member of your household.  

It is important you let the school office know so we can log your child as being 
absent.      


